
GSSC-MM Troop COVID-19 Guidelines
Effective August 24, 2022, until further notice

We’ve learned a lot about COVID-19 over the last two and a half years. South 
Carolina, along with other states and the federal government, has begun treating 
COVID-19 as an endemic virus due to declining cases and hospitalization rates as 
well as the increased availability of vaccines, treatments, and rapid testing. 
Through these resources along with preventive strategies like wearing masks 
when indicated, we can keep severe cases to a minimum and live our daily lives 
with an acceptable level of COVID-19 in the community.

While Girl Scouts of South Carolina—Mountains to Midlands recommends 
members follow Centers for Disease Control guidelines around masking and 
isolation for COVID-19, we are leaving it up to each individual to take personal 
responsibility in helping decrease the spread. We are confident that as Girl 
Scouts, members will keep the safety of their Girl Scout sisters the number one 
priority.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/about-covid-19.html



